
Nikki’s 
Notes 

Our family 
has become 
accustomed 
to eating 
many 
different 
kinds of Cambodian meals. It’s 
not uncommon for us to have 
rice two or three times a day. 
It’s easy to get the ingredients 
right here in town. However, 
sometimes we like to have our 
own familiar foods. Usually 
our Western dishes required 
milk, cheese, or butter and 
those items cannot be 
purchased here. We plan a 
trip to the capital every few 
months to stock up on these 
items. Then, we have to save 
extra time to make each item 
from scratch. Bread, pasta, 
tortillas, salsa, cheese, tomato 
sauce, and yogurt are among 
the many items we’ve made 
from scratch. I usually have a 
few helping hands for these 
favorite meals. We all love a 
taste of home! 

August 11, 2021

Faithful Friends, Family, and Supporters, 

Concern about COVID-19, especially the delta 
variant, continues to run high here in Cambodia. In the 
cities, significant restrictions are 
still in place. After a mass 
vaccination campaign last 
month, conditions have actually 
relaxed a bit in our area. The 
market is now open again, and 
people seem less worried. We do 
ask for continued wisdom in 
making the most of remote and 
casual ministry opportunities. 
Even with COVID fears, we 
have been able to reconnect with many folks in the 
community over the past couple of months and seek to use 
these relationships to spread the Gospel. 

Another big project this past month was updating 
all of the considerable paperwork that has been required 
for us to minister in this town. I am happy to report that 
we have been able to maintain good relationships with the 
authorities and that all the needed documents have come 
through (for this year…).

We continue to meet for worship every Sunday, and 
were happy to welcome some visitors last month as well! 
Currently, we’re studying through the book of Acts, a very 
profitable study for new Christians and churches. Please 
pray that the believers would be built up in the faith, and 
that new believers would be added to the number. 

For His Name’s Sake,

The Brown Family  
Romans 15:20-21

Prayer Requests 

• Evangelism opportunities 
• COVID situation in Cambodia
• “Light of Life” radio program

Vaccinations at the local high school


	Nikki’s Notes
	Prayer Requests

